
From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 11:11 AM 
To: Andy Delforge 
Subject: Notice to Proceed with Closure Request for Aniwa Arsenic Site, BRRTS #02-

59-000198  
 
Andy,  
 
I have reviewed the Construction Documentation Report for the above-referenced site submitted on 
October 5, 2021. The extension of the clay cap and abandonment of the monitoring wells all seemed to 
go smoothly. This email can serve as your Notice to Proceed with preparing the case closure request. As 
a reminder, send any applicable notifications at least 30 days prior to submitting the request.  
 
Additionally, I apologize for not responding previously to the emerging contaminant scoping statement 
that was included in the Remedial Action Plan submitted on December 22, 2020. I have reviewed the 
statement with the Peer Committee. The statement is adequate, and sampling is not necessary at this 
site. As a reminder for other sites, scoping statements should not be only about per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS), but should also evaluate if other emerging contaminants like 1,4-dioxane were used. 
You don’t need to update the statement for the Aniwa Arsenic Site, just keep it in mind for other sites.  
 
Reach out with any questions. Thank you,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  
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